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NUECES COUNTY 
HOSPITAL DISTRICT 

Memorandum 
To:  Board of Managers 

From:  Jonny F. Hipp, Administrator 

Date:  June 23, 2016 

Re: Intergovernmental Transfers for Medicaid Network Access Improvement 
Program (NAIP) 

This provides a very brief update on the Hospital District’s activities, to date, relating to 
Intergovernmental Transfers (IGT) for the Medicaid Network Access Improvement Program 
(NAIP) and completion of the related NAIP IGT Responsibility Agreement with the Texas 
Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC). 

On May 25, 2016, the Board authorized the Administrator to execute a NAIP IGT 
Responsibility Agreement to facilitate CHRISTUS Spohn Hospital Corpus Christi’s 
participation in that Program; CHRISTUS Spohn is the only local hospital that qualifies for the 
NAIP at this time.  As of this date, the Hospital District continues to await certain HHSC-
provisioned IGT amounts, timetables, and other similar information necessary to complete 
the proposed NAIP IGT Responsibility Agreement.   

In the event the above information becomes available to the Hospital District prior to the June 
28, 2016 Board of Managers meeting, we plan to present the final draft of the NAIP IGT 
Responsibility Agreement to the Board then as requested. 

 

 


